
























January 23, 2024 

Sarah DelNegri       
Flynn Engineering 
241 Commercial Blvd.Fort 
Lauderdale-By-The-Sea, FL 33308 

Subject: UDP-EV23009 - No Objection Letter for the Vacation of the 25-foot by 122-foot Utility 
Easement. 

Dear Sarah DelNegri, 

The City of Fort Lauderdale’s Public Works Department (PW) has reviewed the request for vacating the 
subject case number as described in the plans provided by Flynn Engineering. The City has no 
infrastructure in this area and has no objection to this request. 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact mthet (954) 828-6982. 

Sincerely, 

Roberto Betancourt, P.E. 
Program Manager 

Equal Opportunity Employer 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
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